

MEMORANDUM

DATE: October 1, 2025

TO:

The Granby Board of Selectmen

FROM:

Mike Walsh, Town Manager

REGARDING:

Granby Artists Association – 25 Year Anniversary Celebration

The following information was taken from the Granby Artists Association Website:

The Granby Artists Association was formed in 2001 by a group of adventurous, hard-working artists eager to build and support the artistic community in Granby.

In 2006, when the Granby Artists Association became a non-profit 501(c)(3), it adopted the following mission:

"To create a climate which promotes the visual arts and fine crafts, to create professional artistic high quality events, and to support art education in the community as a nonprofit association."

As we approach 2026 and the 25 Year anniversary of the Granby Artists Association, the Granby Board of Selectmen stand ready to partner with the association to celebrate them and recognize their artistic contributions to the community of Granby with the following resolution:

"RESOLVED, that the Board of Selectmen thanks the members of the Granby Artists Association for their artistic contributions to the community of Granby and we support their 25 Year Anniversary Celebration and look forward to partnering with them as they plan, coordinate, and communicate 2026 events in commemoration of this milestone.

Town Administration is hereby directed to work closely with the Granby Artists Association for the express purpose of planning, coordinating, facilitating, and publicizing any events deemed necessary and proper to appropriately recognize and celebrate the Granby Artists Association's 25 Year Anniversary Celebration in 2026.

I will be on hand to answer any questions you may have on this item. Thank you.